
Congregation Council Highlights 

May 5, 2024 Meeting 

We will be having a Celebration of the Ministries of Blessed Trinity Lutheran Church at 
Rosemont on June 23rd. A special worship will be held followed by a picnic on the front 
lawn with food, a tent, and a bounce house! 
  
The Council voted to increase Leigh’s hours to 9-4, and add Office Manager to her duties. 
This will allow the office to coordinate many of the volunteer ministries and help to keep 
the building running smoothly. We look forward to Leigh taking on this new role on 
Wednesday, May 15th. 
  
The council also voted to name Mark as the new Director of Music Ministry, which 
currently involves playing the organ and directing the choir. This position will also begin 
officially on Wednesday, May 15th. 

 


